
Michael Haveson 
 

Thu, Apr 15, 11:48 

AM 

  
 

to Jim, Jim, Joyce, Ken, Kenneth, Shari, Michael, Michael, Joyce, me, Dave 

 
 

Good morning everyone, 

 

The weather is warming up and the traffic on W. Church Street (and other streets as well, I am sure) is picking 

up speed.   

 

I truly look forward to a time when Hardwick is recognized as a Pedestrian Friendly community.  It is far from 

that now.  A good way (in my view) to head in that direction is with Speed Humps. 

 

I have attached a few photos of a speed hump.  This is a very gradual incline, absolutely easily plow-able, 

impossible to injure a vehicle, yet slows traffic down. I have watched it happen for real over the last several 

days as there is a speed hump near where I am staying. 

 

The Speed Hump as I mentioned is a very gradual incline shaped like a diamond slightly higher in the 

center.  The hump is signed in each direction just prior to it. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Best, 

-Michael 
 

 



 

 

 

 


